
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: May 15, 2014 Bulletin #: P-09-14 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Department Survey for New Master Agreements  

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS/PD) Multiple Awards Program 
Section is providing the opportunity for State departments to participate in a survey that will assist 
DGS/PD in establishing new Master Agreements for our customers.  The purpose of the survey is 
to: 
 

• Obtain suggestions for new Master Agreements which will benefit state department users  
• Identify potential Master Agreement opportunities for goods and services 

 
DGS/PD requests that PACs and PCOs distribute this brief survey to the appropriate departmental 
subject matter experts who will provide comments and/or suggestions towards this effort.  
 
Please complete the following survey by close of business on June 6, 2014. 
 

New Master Agreement Opportunities Survey (Expired) 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Diane Leung 
(916) 375-4635 

diane.leung@dgs.ca.gov   

mailto:diane.leung@dgs.ca.gov

